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Item:

From: mary.anne.arthur@rogers.com [mailto:mary.anne.arthur@rogers.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:28 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: Resolution on Development Review in the Kleinburg Core

| would like to show my support for the resolution put forward by Councillor lafrate with respect
to Development Review in the Kleinburg Core. As a resident of Kleinburg, | am very concerned
about the number of development proposals plans that are coming in the core area of
Kleinburg. At a minimum, | would very much like them to be evaluated in co-ordination with
each other to ensure they are in keeping with the City of Vaughan's Official Plan for Kleinburg
and the Kleinburg/Nashville Heritage Plan.

Thank you.

Mary Anne Arthur
46 Capner Court, Kleinburg



